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DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS SUNDAY NOV. 7th 

 

     This Sunday, November 7th, Daylight Savings Time ends, so you 

     gain an hour of sleep. Most digital devices will re-set during the 

     night automatically. 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAVEL SIGNATURE REQUIREMENTS 

Planning to travel over Thanksgiving Break or Christmas Break? Read this! 
 

Traveling Inside the US? Take the following documents with you: 

• Valid I-20 (F-1 Students) or DS-2019 (J-1 Students) 

• Valid electronic I-94 printout 

• Valid Passport 
 

*No updated travel signature is required if you are not re- entering the U.S. after travel. 

Traveling Outside the US? A valid updated travel signature is required! Only a 



Designated School Official (DSO) at UWG can sign your I-20 or DS-2019. Please visit ISAP 
during normal business hours in person for the signature if needed. We cannot provide 
electronic signatures any more since campus is fully open. You need a travel signature 
update if the last one on your I-20 or DS-2019 is more than 6 months old.  

 

SPRING 2022 REGISTRATION  

Course Registration is open.  Please see this “Registration Information” page on the UWG 
Registrar website. If you are unsure what to select, please see your academic advisor first. 
 

FALL 2021 FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE 
The schedule is here.  “Final examinations are held at the end of each term. No final 
examinations may be given early unless authorized by the dean of the appropriate college. If a 
student has more than two final exams in a single day, the student may reschedule all but two 
of them with approval of faculty members, department chairs, college deans, and if necessary, 
the Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs.” 
 
ENROLLMENT REQUIREMENTS REMINDER 

• ISAP conducts enrollment audits in October and December to ensure F1 / J1 compliance.  

• Please review international student enrollment requirements        

• Don’t hesitate to contact ISAP if you have questions.  
 

FUN, FALL EVENTS!  

Sign up for these fun remaining events on Wolf Connect in collaboration with ISC (Int’l Student 

Club), ISAP, and CSII. Transportation is provided!  

 

• Dekalb International Farmers Market,  Nov. 12, 11 – 3pm 

• International Dinner, Dec. 10, 5-8pm, Location TBD.  

 

CONNECT WITH ISAP 

 

• ISAP on IG | Click the Logo  

• International Student Admissions & Programs (ISAP)  

Mandeville Hall | Front Campus Drive 

       www.westga.edu/isap | T:  678-839-4780 

• Live Chat | via the website above 9-5, M-F 

• Email | global@westga.edu | Please include your 917# and full name 

• Walk-in Advising 

M-F (except Tuesday mornings) 

9 – 11:30am, and 1:30 – 4:30pm  

https://www.westga.edu/student-services/registrar/registration-information.php
https://www.westga.edu/student-services/registrar/term-fall_2021_exam_schedule.php
https://www.westga.edu/isap/maintaining-enrollment.php
https://www.westga.edu/campus-life/csii/wolf-connect.php
http://www.dekalbfarmersmarket.com/
http://www.westga.edu/
mailto:global@westga.edu
https://www.instagram.com/uwg.isap/

